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Recognizes that independent nonprofit schools, colleges,
and universities are important economic drivers in their
communities, and encourages institutions to support local
communities, to provide public benefit, and to respond to
community expectations that they share facilities, offer
programs, and attract students on par with Washington's
publicly owned institutions and out-of-state schools and
colleges. Further, the legislature encourages innovative
programs and educational opportunities, sustainable practices,
and increased use of facilities so that operations of
institutions can be more cost-effective.


